Arizona Board of Osteopathic Examiners in
Medicine and Surgery

An inspection/audit is conducted under the authority of Arizona Revised Statutes 32-1855.01. As part

of an inspection/audit you are being provided with a copy of the Small Business Bill of Rights as
enumerated below:

Small Business Bill of Rights

Upon an inspection by Board staff conducted pursuant to A.R.S. §
32-1855.01, you are entitled to all of the rights established in A.R.S. § 41-1001.01
and A.R.S. § 41-1009 (A) (1)-(7). Copies of the statutes in Title 41 are available at

azleg.gov.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding an inspection, please
contact the Board by writing or calling:

Executive Director
Arizona Board of Osteopathic Examiners in Medicine and Surgery
1740 West Adams Street, Suite 2410

Questions@azdo.gov

480-657-7703

In the event that you have made a reasonable effort to resolve any problems
related to an inspection with the Board and have not been successful, you may
contact the Office of Ombudsman-Citizens Aide:

Arizona Ombudsman-Citizens' Aide
3737 N. 7th Street, Suite 209
Phoenix AZ 85014
Tel: (602) 277-7292
1-800-872-2879 (Arizona outside Phoenix metro area)
Fax: (602) 277-7312
e-mail: ombuds@azoca.gov
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